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Dear Parent/Carer 

 
I trust this letter finds you safe and well.  Over the last 18 months, we as a Trust, have 

significantly invested in the development of Bloxwich Academy’s facilities to cater for our ever-
growing numbers.  Due to the success of both examination results and our high-quality 

curriculum at Bloxwich, we now have waiting lists for all year groups. 

 
The investment into Bloxwich will continue during Whitsun half term and the six weeks 

holidays, to ensure all our pupils have the best learning environment available to them. 
 

Unfortunately, on a couple of rare occasions, some pupils have been responsible for causing 
damage to our site, whether intentional or unintentional.  This causes an additional cost to the 

Academy. 
 

Moving forward, if a pupil is responsible for any damage their family will face the prospect of 
being liable for all costs.  As mentioned, this is a rarity at Bloxwich, however, it is important 

we address this if we are to maintain our standards and continue to promote our Bloxwich 
Academy Values. 

 

- Be the best you can be 

- Law Abiding 

- Open-minded 

- High Expectations 

- We are a telling school 

- Independent 

- Caring and Understanding  

- Helpful and Respectful  

 
May I thank you in advance for your support in ensuring our pupils maintain the best 
educational platform available to them. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
A Seager 

Headteacher 


